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From: Diana Simmonds [hrhdiana@netspace.net.au] 
Sent: Monday, 31 August 2009 9:03 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Proposed new boundaries for the seat of Cunningham 

Dear Commissioners 

As a long time property owner and resident of Bundeena I welcome the opportunity for the 
village to be part of a seat that is concentrated on a series of coastal villages and 
Wollongong. 

At the moment Bundeena and Maianbar are forgotten at best and totally disregarded at worst 
by both our current MP and Sutherland Shire Council. 

Cook is a suburban seat with suburban issues and interests J as such it is structurally and 
culturally unsuited to take the two unique villages into account. Bundeena and Maianbar 
are not suburbs J we have a particular lifestyle and culture with more in common with the 
Illawarra villages than with the suburbs of Sutherland Shire. 

I support the proposed boundary changes. 

Regards 

Diana Simmonds 
8 Crammond Avenue 
Bundeena 2238 
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